
Sheriff Baca & Chief Beck Lead Members of their Mounted Units in the 125th Annual Tournament

of Roses Parade

 

Sheriff Lee Baca, Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department, and Chief of Police Charlie Beck, Los

Angeles Police Department, joined forces yesterday to lead members of their respective

departments in the Annual Tournament of Roses Parade. The members of the group consisted of

the Sheriff’s Parks Bureau Mounted Enforcement Detail and the Los Angeles Police Metropolitan

Division Mounted Platoon. Captain Stephen Smith, Unit Commander of Parks Bureau said,

“everyone had a great time and we even received a few standing ovations along the route.”

The Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Departments Parks Bureau is dedicated to providing a safe and

drug free environment at all Los Angeles County Parks.
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